
 

 

The Association of Former New Jersey State Troopers, Inc., 

is proud to announce,  

the 2025, 
 Former Trooper of the Year Awards Dinner 
 

 

This, our second, Celebratory Awards Dinner will focus on our  

2025 Former Trooper of the Year Recipient,  
 

DETECTIVE SERGEANT FIRST CLASS  

JOSEPH P. KEELY, #2449  
(POSTHUMOUSLY) 

 

     Years ago, the presentation of this award was bestowed at the Former 

Troopers Association Annual Cocktail Party, the evening before the New Jersey 

State Police Annual Banquet.  To most, those affairs are just a memory of years 

gone by, or never to have been experienced, other than in celebration of the 100th 

Anniversary of our Outfit of Jersey Troopers in 2021, an unfortunate 

acceptance of past norms detrimental to our Association’s founding as a 

Fraternal/Social Organization whose purpose is and remains to: Promote the 

preservation of friendship and loyalty among the members; Promote an active 

interest in good government and civic affairs; to inspire respect for law; to 

promote patriotism; to work for and encourage high standards for the 

betterment of law enforcement agencies; and to promote and further the 

interests of the New Jersey State Police Organization!  What better way to honor 

our members than by attending the annual celebratory,  

Former Troopers of the Year Awards Dinner 

November 19, 2025 (6:00 to 10:00 p.m.) 

 

Grand Marquis 

1550 Route 9, Old Bridge, New Jersey 08857 
 

Attendance at this affair will be via pre-registration only @ $45.00 pp.   

To attend, visit the FTA Web Site at www.ftanjsp.org, Click on Events, 

complete the form and make payment, or contact the FTA Office before 

November 14, 2025!  Seating is limited so please register early! 

 

A Presentation Booklet is being prepared for the event, to purchase a 

Page of Congratulations @ $50.00, contact FTA @ (609) 882-2000 x:2220. 

http://www.ftanjsp.org/

